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20th October, 1958.

Dear Sir,

United States Govermment Reserve Fleewh

With reference to my letter of the 28th February, 1955,
and to Mr, Robert!'s letter dated the 17th March, 1955, d so
subsequent correspondence, the particulars of these vessels!
classification is again being reviewed in connection with
the reprint of the Register Book next year. I shall be glad
if you will ascertain end let me know whether these vessels,
as listed below, remain laid up, and in view of the furthepr
lapse of time it will Dbe appreciated, if you will agaln express
your opinion as to whether the classification particulars
might be omitted from the 1959/60 Register Book,

An early reply will be appreciated.

igm  JANES" "EORT LOUISBOURG"
"EORT ABITIBI" "RORT MEDUCTIC"
M"FORT ANNE" "mORT NIPIGON"
TEORT AUGUSTUS" "FORT PEMBINA"
"FORT BOURBON" "BORT PINE"

| "FORT CAMOSUN" "EORT PITT"

¢ "mORT CATARAQUI" "FORT RELIANCE"

! "FORT CHAMBLY™ "FORT RUPERT"
"PORT CHURCHILL" "RORT ST, FRANCOISH
"EORT DOUGLAS" "mORT SIA VE"
"PORT DREW" "PORT SOURIS"
"FORT FINLAY" "FORT STAGER"
"FORT FRASER "GORT STEELEY
"FORT FROBISHER" "@ORT TADOUSSAC"
"FORT GEORGE" "FORT THOMPSON"
"FORT JASPER" "RORT VERMILLION"

"FORT LAJOIEM

Yours faithfully,

CilleT e t1¢
Classification Committee,

The Secretary,
NEW YORK.
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